
 

Memorandum 20-122 
TO:  MAYOR CASTNER AND HOMER CITY COUNCIL   

FROM:  MELISSA JACOBSEN, MMC, CITY CLERK 

DATE:  AUGUST 19, 2020 

SUBJECT: EXPRESSION OF INTEREST BY THE CITY OF HOMER TO HOST THE 2024 ARCTIC 
WINTER GAMES 

 

Lieutenant Governor Kevin Meyer has invited communities to submit an ‘Expression of Interest to Host” the 
Arctic Winter Games in March of 2024.  The Arctic Winter Games is a premier multi-sport and cultural event 
for youth across the circumpolar world.  

Mayor Castner was invited to submit a letter to Lt. Governor Meyer on behalf of the City of Homer regarding 
the City’s interest in hosting this event. 

 

Recommendation:  Voice approval that the City of Homer submit an Expression of Interest to Host the 
Arctic Winter Games in March of 2024 to the Lt. Governor no later than September 10, 2020 

 

Attachments: 
- Letter from Lt. Governor Meyer 
- Bid Manual Arctic Winter Games 
 

 


